
Comments Requested regarding Fall Fishery Harvest Management Plan 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, public meetings to receive input regarding the fall fishery season will not 

be held this year.  Instead, we are posting a draft Fall Harvest Management Plan to the web site for 

review and comment.  Please review the Draft Fall Harvest Management Plan and let us know what 

recommended edits you have to the draft plan prior to June 26th.   

NOTE:  Items highlighted in yellow are those we are specifically requesting input on.  Past distribution of 

harvest during recent non-commercial years has been approximately 56% in the Estuary, 13% from the 

101 bridge to Surpur Creek, and 31% above Surpur Creek. 

If you have recommended edits, please email to dbowers@yuroktribe.nsn.us, with “fall fishery” in the 

subject line, or mail any comments you have to: 

 

Yurok Tribe 

Diane Bowers 

Attn: Fall Fishery 

P.O. Box 1027 

Klamath Ca, 95548 
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